## **Anita Halterman**

From: Pamela Lund <PLund@ForakerGroup.org>
Sent: Monday, February 01, 2016 9:45 AM

**To:** Rep. Liz Vazquez **Subject:** Support for HB234

Dear Representative Vazquez,

I am writing you today to support HB234. I am an insured Alaskan who travels around the state for my work. I am often in remote areas. I understand that HB24 would allow me a, and others like me, to continue regular counseling appointments regardless of where I travel.

This sounds like an idea whose time has come. I know the technology is available as is the need. Everyone I have talked to about it thinks it is a good idea. I know it will help a lot of people in this state.

I understand you are sponsoring this bill, so I want to thank you for recognizing the potential for good legislation that will help your constituents — and many others.

Sincerely,

Pam Lund

Pamela Lund Pre-Development Project Manager The Foraker Group 907.250.7669 cell 907.743.1200